Subject: FW: Hills of Gold Wind Farm (SSD 9679)

From: Anthony Ko
Sent: Friday, 12 April 2024 5:45 PM
To: Bradley James
Subject: FW: Hills of Gold Wind Farm (SSD 9679)

Dear Mr James

Please be advised that the Department has engaged the Independent Expert Advisory Panel for Energy Transition
(IEAPET) to provide input into the economic analysis of the project.

As such, the Department requires an additional week and will be able to respond to the Commission by 26 April
2024.

Kind Regards

Anthony Ko
A/Director, Energy Assessments

Energy, Resources and Industry Assessments
Department of Planning, Housing and Infrastructure

A 4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street, Parramatta NSW 2150
www.dphi.nsw.gov.au
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The Department of Planning and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the traditional custodians of
the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our work, seeking
to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically.





